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Monday, November 27 
 
Dear parent/carer  
  
We continue to strive to do the very best for our students and therefore value any 
feedback you can give us regarding how you feel about the education and pastoral 
care your child/children receive at Shirebrook Academy.  
  
In order to gain an accurate picture of our academy and determine how we can 
continue to improve and deliver the best education, care and support for your 
child/children, we need as many questionnaires completed as possible. If you have 
more than one child at the Shirebrook Academy, we would appreciate a response per 
child, as each of your children may have a different experience.  
 
Please feel free to add any further comments that you wish at the end of the survey to 
provide any context to your choices.  
 
We would be grateful if you could take a few moments to complete the parent/carer 
survey for us via the Google Forms link below. 
 
https://forms.gle/xAKH6xqX6QQdVxou7 
 
Should you have any questions about the survey, please don’t hesitate to get in touch 
with me at the Academy.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
Mr D O’Reilly, Vice Principal 
doreilly@shirebrookacademy.org  
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